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Comments: I am writing to oppose the proposed "Mountain Coaster Project" in the Sandia Peak Ski Area.  This

project is a commercial development that is unnecessary given similar amusement park attractions in

Albuquerque.  While this kind of development in the National Forest was seen as appropriate 50-60 years ago, it

no longer fits with the public attitudes concerning the use of National Forest Land.  It will increase traffic and

noise and inevitably create spillover effects that impact thousands of people who now use the forest for nature

viewing, peace and quiet.


